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Inquiry into Grey Hound Racing 
 
It is now 2013  and nothing seems to have change in the grey hound racing industry. 
 
Doping is rife. Unwanted dogs and puppies are usually disposed of inhumanly. Corruption is rife. 
Penalties and orders do not seem to be implemented or imposed on trainers abusing the system. 
 
Self regulation is not a given for this industry. Very strict regulations on breeding, doping, gambling 
etc  need to be introduced and policed.  
 
A policy of one strike and you are out needs to be introduced, And out means out for life.  
 
The industry needs to be cleaned up and if this inquiry is not serious the whole process is a waste of 
time. 
 
Please bring this industry into the 21st century or close it down. There is more to life than greedy 
people making money out the majority of dogs suffering. 
 
 


